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On the website is a chart the Task Force quickly created visualizing how “Libraries are helping 

communities meet the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals in the times of COVID-

19.” A second more general chart will be up on the site soon. 

 

 

The Task Force is hosting its first webinar on June 9,  “����������	
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��������� ����!"  It will highlight inspiring stories from libraries 

in Australia, France and Germany presented by leaders of library associations in those 

countries. It will help U.S. librarians connect the dots between their existing services and the 

way they are already meeting the SDGs.�
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